SPECIAL MEETING SEPTEMBER 19, 1989
DDA PUBLIC HEARING

The special meeting of the Birch Run Township Board was called to order
at 7:30 PM on September 19th by Supervisor James Totten.

Also present for the board were Edgar Scharrer, Treasurer; and Thomas
Totten and Maria Foerster, Trustees.

Absent was Marcia Strong, Clerk.
There were approximately 23 citizens in attendance.

Motion by Scharrer, supported by Totten to appoint Foerster secretary
of the meeting.

Ayes: J. Totten, E. Scharrer, T. Totten, M. Foerster

Nays: None

Motion carried. (4-0).

Comments and questions were addressed on the proposed DDA district;
how a DDA operates, the size and boundries of the district, the DDA
Plan, funding for the plan, the TIFA Plan, infastructure, the DDA's
effect on the school distriet, and the DDA's effect on residents.

Motion by Totten, supported by Scharrer to adjourn at 8:40 PM.
Ayes: J. Totten, E. Scharrer, T. Totten, M. Foerster

Nays: None

Motion carried. (4-0).

Maria Foerster, Trustee
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